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Head Teacher:-    Mrs L Sixsmith  

St. Anne’s C.E. Primary School 
Governing Body Parent Vacancies 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
 
I am writing to inform you of a vacancy for a Parent Governor at St. Anne’s CE 
Primary.  
 
The post of governor is an extremely rewarding role, which carries a degree of 
responsibility and requires a level of commitment. To exemplify this, the Code of 
Conduct can be obtained online via the NGA (National Governors’ Association) 
website. 
 
If you wish to be considered, please register your interest by emailing the school 
(stannes@durhamlearning.net) by Friday, 24th November 2017. 
 
 
 
   
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs. L. Sixsmith 
 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Warwick Road 
Bishop Auckland 
DL14  6LS 
19 December, 2017 
 
Tel: +44-(0)1388-60-33-59 
Fax: +44-(0)1388-60-64-20 
Email: stannes.@durhamlearning.net 

Minds to Learn, Hearts to care 

                            

http://www.keepbritaintidy.org/ecoschools/

